COUNTRYSIDE VILLAS

NOVEMBER 2001

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Pres: Gene Fanning 579-1671 Villas Mail Box: 4879 W. Doria Dr.

V.Pres: Kenda Chapman 579-7438

Secty: Julie Ogden 572-8377
Treas: Carole Bayer 744-0932

Director: Barbara Harting 744-1656

Manager: Ruth Brown 544-4886

email: rbsquare@att.net

Committees

DCC&R: Ralph Coons 744-2461

Ken Ogden 572-8377

Lndscape: Joann Fanning 579-1671

News Ltr: Don Schessler 579-9898

Ruth Brown 544-4886

Social: Kenda Chapman 579-7438

Betty Shapiro 299-6612

Welcome: Bev Schessler 579-9898

BOARD MEETING

When: Mon, November 22nd

Time: 7:00 PM

Where: Countryside Community Center

All Homeowners are welcome to attend. If you wish to speak to the Board regarding any matter or concern, please make your request to the President.

THE PREZ SEZ

DCC&R Committee: The annual Walk-Around Inspection of all homes in Countryside Villas will commence in January 2002. If you need to do something with your homes (ie - paint or repairs) now is the time to do it.

SPEEDERS NOTE: The speed limit is *15 MPH*. Please slow down because we do have small children living here, and we do not have sidewalks.

ANNUAL GARAGE SALE: It is scheduled for the end of March 2002. It's never too early to start sorting things out for the sale.

CHRISTMAS DECORATIONS: They look great, but landscapers have trouble trimming the bushes with lights on them. They can work around them and trim your bushes later in January.

ADDRESS LABELS (attached) are to be placed on your envelopes when mailing in your monthly dues for the next year.

We all wish you and your Family a Happy Holiday!